

## Southfields Primary School PTA





Welcome back!
We hope you had a
nice festive break and
are settling in to 2019

What a great lead up to the Christmas holidays the children had. This newsletter will just go over all the activities the PTA were involved in and sending thanks out to everyone who helped!

The PTA delivered Christmas cards, designed by our Southfield's children, to the local community.

Particularly bringing a smile to the elderly and those that may be alone at Christmas.

Reach out to the PTA by emailing our new email address;

pta@southfields.peterborough.sch.uk

Any offer of support, personal or business or any ideas for future events and fundraising are more then welcome!



Thanks to those who contributed to the community Christmas cards; Little Angles at St Michael's and Jackie & Brian at Stanground C of E Churches.









Thanks to Peter Oliver Photography for capturing some great photos during the Southfields Christmas Fayre! We had a great time so we hope you did too!

## Over £1000 raised in December!

Another big thank you to everyone who supported the PTA throughout December from donating raffle prizes to giving up their time during events.

The toy tombola raised over £200! Thanks to our PTA Committee members and Southfield families for all donations

## The PTA Raffle raised over £500!

We hope you were lucky! If you didn't buy a ticket, look out next time as we had some amazing prizes and experiences donated by; Peterborough United, Burghley House. AS Cars, Dean Moore Plumbing and Heating, Lizzy Tracey, Sacrewell Farm, Bounce, The Cuckoo, Amy at Fit Forever, Kayleigh at Slimming World, DKM Driving School, AG Hair Design, Charlie Darlow Hairdressing & Bridal, Vivacity, Middletons Steak House, Tramp2Lean, Big Sky, Handmade Burger Co, Stitcheze, Shine by S, Stanground Academy Sports Centre, Fox & Rainbow, Claire Knibbs, Pearsall Creations, Linfords, Terri's Treats, Darcey's by Toni, Elite Events & Consultancy, Stanground Premier Store, Boots.

Pocket Money Presents raised £195, thanks to Bookers, Hyperama and Julie Skillern
Christmas Play Production Refreshments raised over £150.
Thanks to Morrisons, Tesco Extra, Co-Operative, Sainsbury's,
PRC The College Nursery and the Southfields School Kitchen.

## Now looking forward in to 2019...!

We are pleased to be able to welcome some new faces to the PTA following our AGM that took place on 10th January:

Chair: Suman Adarsh & Vice Chairs: Kim Moore & Helen Sargent

Treasurer: Rachel Buck

Secretary: Diana Wheldon & Vice Secretary: Lindsay Duckham

Publicity Officer: Lynsey Buckingham & Vice Publicity Officer Peter Budakiewicz

Business Liaison: Charlie Brennan

The next PTA meeting will take place on; Thursday 7th February 3.30pm at School.





There are lots of exciting events coming up that the PTA will be supporting this year so look out for information about the Valentine's disco, some Easter bingo fun and also a movie night!